
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

EOL Statement 
 
 

Due to the demand for prismatic Li-ion cells has reduced, and nowadays 

prismatic Li-ion cells have been gradually replaced by Li-Pol cells, we, Dubilier, 

hereby confirm that we’re going to stop production for prismatic Li-ion cells after 

June,1st, 2022. The affected models are listed as below. We can still accept orders 

for these models before June,1st,2022, but the MOQ would be 10Kpcs/lot if we 

don’t have available cells in stock. 

 
 
 

Affected model list: 
 
103456A-1S-3M 

 
103450AR2-1S-3M 

 
BAKTH-103450AR2-1S-3M60IN(Customer’s P/N: 523019.1) 

BAKTHNP120RP 

BAKTH-523450AR-1S-3J(Customer’s P/N: 99465650) 

 

               
 

                                                           Dubilier 
 

Mar, 17th, 2022 


